
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

IMPORTANT UPDATE RE: BRIDGES  
 

EMERALD ISLE BRIDGE: We received word through the news outlets that the Emerald 
Isle bridge will be closed to oncoming traffic effective 10AM on Thursday! Traffic will be 
allowed to exit the island via the EI bridge but it will be closed to oncoming traffic at 
10AM Thursday. It will reopen when conditions are deemed safe by officials there. 
 

ATLANTIC BEACH BRIDGE: Just now confirmed with Atlantic Beach Town Officials 
that there are NO CURRENT PLANS to close the Atlantic Beach bridge unless a future 
curfew or weather condition warrants it!  
 

There is misinformation spreading so please SHARE!  
 

Thank you! 
Julie Anderson  
 

 


